
We warmly invite you to join us at our free upcoming Early Years Literacies launch event. This new ‘Forum’ 
is running until July 2025 and is aimed at making connections between all those with an interest in the Early 
Years field. 
 
We would very much like to talk with you and hear your ideas for how we might develop and/or support 
EYFS networks, with professional development and collaborative projects funded through the Joyce Morris 
Early Years Literacies Forum. 
 
Do feel able to share this event invite with other interested colleagues. 
Please RSVP through our online booking form. 
 
Book your place online 
 
Joining instructions/directions will be sent out in the week before the event. 
 
 

 
 
Joyce Morris Early Years 
Literacies Forum 
 
The School of 
Education invites you 
to a launch event 
 
Wednesday 6th 
December 2023 
 
In person at UEA or online 
6-8p.m 
 
 
Join us to hear out about three new 
research projects exploring digital literacies, 
early literacy links with mindfulness and the 
literacy practices of Gypsy, Roma and 
Traveller people. Meet other EYFS 
professionals and find out about free 
upcoming early years public events and 
networking opportunities. Share your 
perspectives through the Q&A. 
 
 
 
 
 
Come, be part of this community. 
 
 
Book your place online 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lYdfxj26UUOKBwhl5djwkHsZk3KZuhtAqphS1uNnYaJUMU5FU1JNWkJHMzhQRkMxUjA5ODhBVFhRRC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lYdfxj26UUOKBwhl5djwkHsZk3KZuhtAqphS1uNnYaJUMU5FU1JNWkJHMzhQRkMxUjA5ODhBVFhRRC4u

